
November 12, 2001 

Mr. Phillip J . Jones, Secretary 
Department of Culture, Recreation and Tourism 
P.O. Box 94361 
Baton Rouge, L A 70804-9361 

Dear Secretary Jones, 

Thank you so very much for being part of our CCC Reunion program at LSUA on 
November 10,2001. 

The Civilian Conservation Corps veterans really appreciated your praise for their 
contributions in saving our nation's natural resources and playing an important part in 
developing Louisiana's first State Parks. From now on, they and their families will have 
a new sense of ownership in our State's parks. 

Again, let me tell you how much we appreciated your coming to the program. It 
was certainly a huge success. 

Sincerely, 

Anna C. Bums, Ph.D. 
Director 

cc: Chancellor Cavanaugh 


